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11th September 2018 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
INVITATION TO A MEETING ABOUT SATs WEDNESDAY  26th SEPTEMBER 
 
Myself and the Year 6 teachers would like to invite you to a short meeting on Wednesday 26th 
September at 5.00pm to give a general overview of Year 6 tests that your children will be sitting 
in May 2019.   
 
2016 saw the introduction of more robust tests for Year 6 and we hope to give you some insight 
of what you and your child can expect between now and May 2019, along with the challenges 
ahead. 

 
We hope you can come and join us and we look forward to seeing you on the 26th September. 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
Paula Casey (Headteacher) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                        



 


